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Hwagg, Don, Env. Heaith

From: Ana Friel [afriel@cambria-env.com]

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2003 11:09 AM

To: dhwang@co.alameda.ca.us

Subject: Closure Request Status - 2800 Telegraph, Oakland
Importance: High

August 25, 2003
Hi Don -

Hope you had a relaxing vacation. I am writing to followup on our phone
call from July 31, 2003. I was asking about the County's review of the
closure request(s) for this site (6/4/01 & 10/31/02). You checked into it
far enough to confirm that you were the case worker, and said that you'd
probably review it when you got back from vacation.

Please let me know if there is any information you still need, or 1if there
is some sort of summary form that Cambria could complete that would
facilitate your review. We are anxious to receive closure so that we may
destroy the site wells this calendar year.

Regards,

Ana Friel, RG

Senior Project Geologist
Cambria Environmental
(707} 442-2700
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